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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL
Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

2nd October 2020
Dear Parents/Carers

NURSERY CLOSURE – THURSDAY 22ND OCTOBER 2020
Due to the Nursing Team coming in to school on Thursday 22nd October to administer the flu vaccination to children, from Reception to Year 6, the Nursery building will be closed on that day.
Nursery children are not part of the flu vaccination programme and the building is needed to deliver this in a safe and distanced way.  Nursery will re-open as normal on Monday 2nd November after the half term break.
Yours faithfully

N M Cooper

Headteacher
